From: "Lorianne S. Turner" <LTurner@fmarion.edu>
Date: Friday, February 17, 2017 at 1:17 PM

To: Ann Stoeckmann <astoeckmann@fmarion.edu>
Subject: RE: Student grade appeals (SACS report)

In 2015-2016, the Grade Appeals Committee evaluated 8 grade appeals: 3 from the Fall 2015
semester and 5 from the Spring 2016 semester. The committee recommended a grade change
for 1 of those appeals, and recommended the grades stand as recorded for the other 7. In
2016-2017, the Grade Appeals Committee has thus far evaluated 3 grade appeals from the Fall
2016 semester. The committee recommended the grades stand as recorded for all cases.

The procedures for Grade Appeals are outlined in the handbook. Let me know if you have any
questions or need more information.

Lori



